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Thanks

From: Andrew Scott

Sent: 18 August 2017 12:58

To: Planning Policy Internet
Subject: GW&TC SPD June 2017

Hi | live in the Clarence marina area,have recently enjoyed the opening of victualler and artys,be nice if something
could be done to rent out those other empty spots,that have been closed in the 6 years I've been there,better to be

open than unused,

Sent from my iPhone
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